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Development Bid Reference B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| support the bid because this particular area has fallen into disrepair over the past 20+

years and far from being a 'natural wild space’ it is something of an eyesore. In my opinion the provision of some sort of link road between North Deeside Road
and Garthdee Road is long overdue. A more suitable place may have been when the Garthdee Farm development was under construction but now the only place
that remains is through this piece of land. The development alongside sensitive housing gets my full support.
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